ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2019/96 24.07.2019

To,

Shri Ravi Shankar Prasad Ji,

Hon’ble Minister of Communications & IT,
Sanchar Bhawan,

20, Ashoka Road,

New Delhi- 110001

Respected Sir,

Sub: - Requesting to grant a meeting, to discuss the issues related to the financial revival of BSNL - reg.

Ref: - AUAB letter no.UA/2019/92 dated 20.06.2019.

The All Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB), the umbrella organisation of all the major trade unions of
the Non-Executives and associations of the Executives of BSNL, have already requested your kind self, vide
letter cited under reference, to grant a meeting for discussing the issues related to BSNL's financial revival.
However, so far we did not get any appointment for meeting your kind self.

A lot are being written in the media, about the government’s proposal regarding the financial revival of
BSNL. We also come to know that meetings are being held at various levels in this regard. However, we, the
representatives of the workforce in BSNL, are being kept in the dark about all these developments. Further,
our views are also not being heard with regards to the financial revival of BSNL.

Under these circumstances, we earnestly request you once again sir, to kindly grant a meeting for the All
Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB), for discussing the above mentioned issues.

Thanking you,
Yours sincerely,

m ‘ /
Com. Chandeshwar Singh Com. P. Abhimanyu
Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB



